
I would like to respectfully express my extreme displeasure with the intent of this bill. 
The intent will not be met and this will do nothing to deter gun crime. It will however 
create a mess of bureaucratic red tape for law abiding Oregonians. I urge you to vote no 
on this bill. I will be watching and will express my right to vote accordingly when the 
opportunity is presented. 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
Eric Snelgrove 
esnelgrove9@comcast.net 
503-515-5548 
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